Dear Awais,
Thank you for your email and offering me this opportunity to work with your organization. It is to inform you that due to some personal reason I am unable to pursue the mentioned job offer. Please accept my heartly apology.
Again, I appreciate the offer and your consideration. 

Ms Saira Khan

On Wed, Sep 22, 2021 at 5:26 PM <awais@ctc.org.pk> wrote:
Dear Ms. Saira 
Greetings from CTC! 
  
Please find attached the contract letter for your perusal, kindly share signed scan copy at your earliest. 
In case of any query regarding the same please contact the undersigned.
Regards,
Awais Khan
HR Officer
CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.           
Plot 1, Street 9,  G-8/2, Islamabad, Pakistan.
Tel: +92-51-111-111-920, Cell: Cell:0340-8442573

